Warning Of Budget Meeting
Town Of Morris
Thursday June 2, 2022

The Budget Meeting was called to order at 7 P.M. by First Selectman, Tom Weik. The floor was opened
to nominations for moderator . Eileen Narbutis nominated Tom Weik for moderator, seconded by Phil
Birkett. Seeing no further nominations Moderator closed nominations. Motion Passes by unanimous
voice vote . Tom Weik elected Moderator.

Moderator appoints Town Clerk Laura Halloran as clerk of the meeting.

Moderator reads as to whom may vote at Town Meeting.

1) To consider and act upon the Town Budget in the amount of $9,338,740 as recommended by
the Board of Finance for the year commencing July 1,2022. Nancy Skilton called the question it
was seconded by Phil Birkett. There was no discussion . Motion passes by Unanimous voice vote.

2) Motion made by Phil Birkett and seconded by Larry Sweeney to consider and act upon an
Ordinance Prohibiting the Baiting of Wild Life. There was some discussion .The vote was taken
by voice results being it passed. The results were questioned. Mr. Weik then took a hand vote
with results being 7 yes and 5. The motion passes by hand vote.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. .
Respectfully Submitted,

Laura Halloran
Town Clerk



